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Association of European Police Colleges
Invitation to the Workshop

“Policing from a Human Rights Perspective”

Dear colleagues,

The Austrian Police Academy, the "Alexandru loan Cuza" Police Academy Romania and the Turkish
National Police Academy have jointly developed the AEPC Workshop “Policing from a Human Rights
Perspective” which is going to take place on 08 — 10 November 2022 in Malta.

Please note that the workshop is limited to a maximum number of 20 participants

Please send the completed registration form as soon as possible but no later than 14" October 2022
to the following email address: aepc-secretariat@bmi.gv.at

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Malta.
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AEPC Secretary General



